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DOUG'S EXCELLENT DAYCARE EXPERIENCE

  

4/29/2011 - Doug needed someplace to hang out today while he's recovering since Foster Mom
Edi had to go in to the office.  So he spent the day with Kathy and the Krew.

  

Here is a photo diary (Click any picture to see an enlarged version and caption!) of Doug's
excellent day, hanging out, getting treats, and exploring the fenced yard with his new buddies. 
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       Meeting Spike and Lola - and flirting with Lola.  She's pretty cute!
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  Grabbing a drink out of the pond, then sniffing around with Spike and Lola.
  

  Cruising around the yard.  Check out these outside cushions and blankets!
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  Following my buddy and fellow puppy mill survivor, Rebel.  And wow - something
smells good around the grill!
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  Lola thinks I'm cute!  She's teaching me how to hunt.

  

  Where did she go?  She was just here and disappeared!
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  I know she's in there somewhere!
  

  Tiring day!  I need a snooze!

  

It was good day.  Met some new friend.  Had some snacks, some outside water (which is
always better than inside water!), and got some exercise in the yard.  I can't wait to come back
on Monday!

  THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU...
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...  for all of the good thoughts, karma, prayers, wishes and emotional and financial support for
Doug!  Seeing the light shine in his big, beautiful eyes brings such joy to all of us.  We couldn't
do it without you and your wonderful support thoughout the years!

  ~Sending lots of sloppy kisses from Doug!  

If you'd like to help pay for Doug's hip surgery,  please click the "Donate" button below and
donate what you can via  PayPal.  Or mail your  donation to:  Kathy Lauer,  American Fox
Terrier Rescue  
Treasurer, 8738 Prestwick Parkway, Brooklyn Park, MN 55443.  Remember, 
your donation is tax deductible.
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